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The Board is meeting on Dec. 18th with 3XEOLF�6FKRROV�)LQDQFH�%RDUG to 
review the current 5 Year Capital Plan.  A new school, permanent additions, 
and a permanent Piping Trades space are on the top of the list.  The City of 
Morden has aggressive plans for continued growth and enrollment has already 
increased since the end of September. �6KHOO\�9RWK��,PPLJUDWLRQ�&RRUGLQDWRU�
��&LW\�RI�0RUGHQ��provided an update on potential newcomers to Morden 
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